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WELCOME TO AMVETS POST

POST OFFICERS
2022-2023

LEGION OFFICERS
Commander - Larry Ryan

1st Vice - Pete Winner 
2nd Vice - Homer Carter

3rd Vice - Heather Watkins
Finance Officer - Larry Lavender

Adjunct - Karla Smith
Judge Advocate - Rick Baird

Chaplain - Pete Winner
Three Year Trustee - Roy Pendleton
Two Year Trustee - Charlie Lane
One Year Trustee - Jim Ketron

SONS OFFICERS
Commander - Gary Eichstaedt

1st Vice - Rick Smith
2nd Vice - Jeff Roock
3rd Vice - Tim Salyer

Finance Officer - Mark DePaul
Adjunct - Dave Tiley

Provost Marshall - Scott Combs
Judge Advocate - Kristopher Tilton

Chaplain - Kristopher Tilton

Vandalia AMVETS, July-August, 2023
Published by Vandalia AMVETS

1123 S. Brown School Rd.
Vandalia, Ohio 45377.

Subscription paid automatically
as part of annual membership dues

COMMANDER'S MESSAGE

AmVets Post 99 - Vandalia, Ohio

Newsletter www.amvetspost99.org
July - August 2023

FROM THE SONS

(937) 890-6161

Welcome to Amvets post 99,

I hope everyone is enjoying the summer weather and are spending time with friends and family. 
Please remember we are open and have food and events going on during the summer, so bring 
them into the post and have a good time. The post-picnic will be on August 19, 2023. The post will 
furnish the meat and beverages. Please bring a dish to pass. This picnic is for members only. 
Hopefully, by the time of the picnic, the roof on the garage will be replaced from the storm at the 
end of March. We are still looking for officers to serve the post. Contact the commander to check 
on the offices that are open. Check the calendar for upcoming events and meals. Be sure to 
check out our new website for updates. If you see a new member, be sure to say hello and 
welcome them to the post. There are many new faces joining the post, Sons and Ladies Aux.
Welcome to all new members. I hope you enjoy post 99.
Thank you to all past and present veterans, and keep them in your prayers.

Larry Ryan,
Commander

Dear Sons and Valued Club Members

Officer elections were held in May, officers remain the same as 2022/2023 year. Thank you very 
much for your support throughout the year.

Car Show is scheduled for September 16. Please know we can always use volunteers for the 
following:

• Soliciting of Donations for Raffles/Drawings
• Distribute Car Show Flyers
• Food Prep and serving,,,, Breakfast /Lunch hours
• Setup and Parking
• Judging
• Tear down

Please contact Tim Salyer, Mark DePaul or any Sons officer for information. We have Flyers, 
Donation and Thank you letters readily available.

Last year was a huge success for our post. With your help, we can do it again!!

We are still looking for business partners to advertise on our digital sign…. It’s a great deal for any 
sized company! Advertising income is shared among Post, Auxiliary and Sons. Please contact 
Mark DePaul for details.

If you have any feedback, suggestions or questions please contact: sonsamvets99@gmail.com. 
Please email us, we’ll be glad to share what’s going on!

Enjoy the summer!

The Sons

2023-2024 AUXILIARY
 OFFICERS

President - Jannell Eichstaedt
 1st Vice - Lou Tiley

 2nd Vice  Tammie Hicks
 3rd Vice - Deb Thompson

 Secretary - Holli Davis
 Treasurer - Kim Turner

 Sgt. At Arms - Cathy Salyer
 Chaplain - Corky Barnhorst

 Hospital - Jannell Eichstaedt
Americanism

Liaison - Tammie Hicks  

Resident Address
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7:00 - 11:00 PM
SOL EXPRESS

7:00 - 11:00 PM
SHADOW FACTS

JULY 2023

5:30-7:30pm Pizza
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S U N M O N T U E W E D T H U F R I S A T

1

29

New Year's Day

5:30-7:30pm Broasted
Pork Chop $9

Wings

Wings

Wings

Wings

5:30-7:30pm Fish
Basket $8 

No Broasted Chicken

Auxilary Meeting

6:30pm Trustee
Meeting
7:00pm Exec Meeting
7:30pm Membership
Meeting

5:30-7:30pm Mexican
Buffet $9 

6:30pm Sons Mtg

7

21

5:30-7:30pm Pork
Tenderloin

Independence Day

7:00 - 11:00 PM
LOCKING UP OTIS

7:00 - 11:00 PM
RODNEY

AUGUST 2023

5-7:30pm Pizza
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S U N M O N T U E W E D T H U F R I S A T

Wings

Wings

Wings

Wings

5:30-7:30pm Burger
Night

5:30-7:30pm 4 pc
Chicken Dinner $10

Post Picnic 1:00pm - ?

5:30-7:30pm Broasted
Pork Chop

5:30-7:30pm 
Beef Hot Shots

5:30-7:30pm Chicken
Noodles $9 No Son’s Meeting

No DinnerNo Auxilary Meeting

5:30-7:30pm Pork
Tenderloin

11

25

5:30-7:30pm Fish
Basket $8 Wings

3-7pm Maid Rites

3-7pm Maid Rites

Amvets Post 99 Newsletter
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No Maid Rites

5:30-7:30pm Baked
Chicken Breast $9

3:00-7:00pm Maid Rites 5:30-7:30pm Cabbage
Rolls $9

5:30-7:30pm Swiss
Steaks $9

30 31

4 5

6:30pm Trustee
Meeting
7:00pm Exec Meeting
7:30pm Membership
Meeting

Find us on Facebook. Visit our webpage at
www.amvetspost99.org for a direct link!

Amvets Post 99 Newsletter

FROM THE LADIES AUXILIARY

Regular Post Hours
Keep an
eye on

Facebook
for

updates!

AMVETS Vandalia Post 99
1123 South Brown School Road
Vandalia, Ohio 45377

( 937) 890-6161

mike@amvetspost99.org

Monday: 12:00 PM - 10:00 PM

Tuesday: 3:00 PM - 10:00 PM

Wednesday: 12:00 PM - 10:00 PM

Thursday: 3:00 PM - 10:00 PM

Friday: 3:00 PM - 11̀:00 AM

Saturday: 12:00 PM - 10:00 AM

Sunday: 12:00 PM - 10:00 PM

Hall rental available for
weddings and parties.
Contact Event Coordinator

Millie Hoke at (937) 890-6161
for more information.
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I hope everyone is enjoying their summer!

I want to thank our past o
cers for their time and dedication to your Ladies Auxiliary, Missy Combs, Vicki DePaul, and 
Jeannette Kendall, we appreciate all you do and did for the club. We had our purse bingo on May 19th and it was a 
huge success! We �lled the house, and everyone had a great time. Thank you, Tammie and Lou, for leading the 
charge. Keep an eye out, we may have another one in the fall. You may have noticed when you pulled in the front 
�ower beds, ladies purchased the �owers and the son’s provided the dig power! Thank you to all who can out and 
helped. We will be continuing to sell Maid Rites on the 1st and 3rd Mondays. We have 2 shifts a 3:00-5:00 and a 
5:00 -7:00. We are always looking for volunteers to help serve. There is a signup sheet on the ladies board.
September 16th will be Son’s Annual Car Show. We will be serving lunch. We would appreciate it if we could have 
some volunteers to help. We will be resuming our meetings in July, our meetings are on the 3rd Tuesday at 6:30. We 
would love to have more members attend to provide ideas and feedback.

Question? Concern? Suggestion? Contact us at: auxiliaryladies99@gmail.com. 

Thank you for supporting us and our Veterans!

Your Ladies Auxiliary


